
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th May 2023 
Fairfield News  

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Masefield 97.9% 

Fantastic!! 
Bendigedig!! 

 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary absence. 

 

 
    

Attendance 

Week ahead 

15th – 26th May 
· Year 6 Cycle 

Training 
19th May 

· Class Photos 

 
 

The Coronation Cake Sale and Dress up Day raised a fantastic 
£387. This will be donated to a Cancer Charity.  

Thank you so much to everyone who donated and bought cakes. 

          

          

FAIRFIELD SCHOOL STREET IS LIVE!! 
 
What a fantastic first week it has been for the launch of Fairfield 
School Street.  A huge thank you to all our community for managing 
the drop off and pick up routines to incorporate the closure of the 
road.  We are also thrilled with the new layout of the road and think 
that the rain gardens have hugely improved the environment.  All in 
all, we now have a much safer and healthier environment!  To 
ensure this environment is preserved, we must make sure that we 
take care not to walk across the rain gardens and ask all parents to 
monitor children leaving and arriving to school to ensure that they do 
not cut across the plants.  Therefore, please do not call them across 
the plants, make sure they walk to the end of the border.  We must 
also thank the residents of Dryden Road for surviving weeks of 
disruption and for supporting us with this project.  Whilst there have 
been some minor teething issues, it has generally been a huge 
success, thank you! 
 


